
Commons Act 2006 – Sections 15 (1) and (2) – Applications to Register Land as Town 

or Village Green – Land Off Seagry Road, Lower Stanton St Quintin 

 

Appendix 17 – Photographs of Activities Taking Place on the Land 

 

 

 

 

 

Liz Cullen – with e-mail 17/08/20: 

“In May 2018, a group of adults helped 

village children plant wildflower seeds, 

to establish a small Community 

garden.” 

 

 

Liz Cullen – with e-mail 17/08/20: 

“In June 2019, a book sale was held to 

raise funds to provide a ‘Wee Free Library’ 

where people could exchange books.” 

 



 

 

 

Liz Cullen – with e-mail 17/08/20: 

“Opening of the library by local poet…” No 

date of photograph given but believed to 

be June 2019. 

 

In “Parish Council Comments of 

Objections & Additional Evidence (10th 

December 2020)” – with e-mail from Liz 

Cullen 15/11/20: 

“Opening of Wee Free Library June 2019 

(something that has been very well used in 

both Lockdowns and I have a letter 

thanking us for it from some visitors).” 

 



 

 

 

 

As above. 

 

E-mail from Cllr A Andrews 07/04/21 

(13:47) – forwarding e-mail from Mary 

Haines 07/04/21: 

Cllr Andrews: “The Village green today” 

M Haines: “Pictures of the green for you…” 
 
4 x photographs of the application land 

showing current condition of the land 

including notice board and benches 

present on the land – April 2021. 

As above. 



 

 

 

 

 

As above. 

As above. 

E-mail from Cllr A Andrews 08/04/21 
(15:39) – forwarding e-mail from Liz Cullen 
08/04/21 (15:32): 
 
L Cullen: “Seed planting on the Village 
Green May 2018” 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

E-mail for Cllr A Andrews 08/04/21 (15:40) 

– forwarding e-mail from Liz Cullen 

08/04/21 (15:33): 

L Cullen: “Book sale June 2019 to raise 

funds for Wee Free Library” 

 

Mr M Reeves Correspondence 23/09/20: 
 

“Figure 25 – Bench 1 – 21 Nov 2017” 
“Figure 26 – Bench 2 – 21 Nov 2017” 

“…as the pictures below show, at the end 

of 2017 these benches were in a very poor 

state, covered in mould and lichen. You 

would only use these benches if you had 

something to sit on or were already in dirty 

working clothes. These pictures belie the 

claim that these benches were regularly 

used in the years leading up to 2018. If 

they were then the mould and lichen would 

not have got established.” 

 

As above. 



 

 

 

Mr M Reeves & Mrs K Reeves 
Correspondence 05/01/21: 
 
“Figure 1 – VE 75 Celebrations – 8 May 

2020” 

 
“…the 8 May 2020 is after the TVG 
application was submitted so is outside of 
the 20yr period, plus the VE 75 celebration 
did not actually use the TVG claimed land 
as the photo in figure 1 shows. If anything 
this proves that highway verge can be 
used for events as we have stated, and 
therefore the TVG is not needed to 
“protect” the land.” 
 


